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What’s Next?
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RFP for Consulting Services

• Planned release in Q1 of 2025

• Issuing an RFP to retain services to help create and manage the thermal generation 
RFP

RFP for Thermal Resources
• Planned release in 2025

• Issuing an RFP to find most economic and reliable option for procuring thermal 
generation for NBU’s portfolio

RFP for Batteries

• Planned release in 2027

• Issuing an RFP for battery storage

Board Acceptance of IRP Report


